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Hello Prof. Stevens, 

I am happy to hear from you and sorry for the inconvenience caused in sending the 

"Maintenance of Test Security and Copyright Compliance". It is my mistake I thought I have 

attached it before. However, I send you herewith the required compliance dully signed in. 

I hope this will be satisfactory and look forward for your reply. 

Thank you again with my best regards 

Hala 

________________________________________ 

From: Michael Stevens 

[mjstevens@weber.edu<mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu><mailto:mjstevens@weber.edu<mailto:

mjstevens@weber.edu>>] 

Sent: Friday, November 08, 2013 7:43 PM 

To: hala abdulqader 

Subject: Re: KSA test 

Greetings, Hala, 

Thank you for following up so quickly with your signed and completed form. 

I have attached a Word document with all the items from the original English version of the 

Teamwork-KSA Test. You may generate an Arabic translation for your study. When you are 

completed with the translation, please send me an electronic copy and we can then develop a 

data collection and data processing protocol that best suits your needs. 

I look forward to your successful study. 

Best regards. 

------------------------------------------------ 

Michael J. Stevens, PhD 

Professor of Management 

Dept. Chair, Business Admin. 


